
  

 

 

 
 

20th April, 2018 

 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Well done to Y4 for representing the school so well during their 

residential visit to Peak Venture this week.  They behaved 

immaculately and threw themselves into every activity, ensuring that 

Ursuline will always be welcome back.  Thanks to the staff for looking 

after them so well. 

 

We had Bully Busters in school last week.  They presented assemblies 

to the whole school on the issue of bullying.  They helped the children 

to understand what bullying is and how to deal with it, either when it 

happens to them or when they see it happen to others.  They gave the 

children some great ideas (e.g.ask your child about their ‘safe hand’).  

They also addressed the issue of on-line bullying.  They will train some 

of our children as peer mentors next week and will return to school in 

the near future for a coffee afternoon to meet parents and address 

some of their concerns. Parents are invited to “drop in” on Monday 

23rd April between 9:00 and 9:30am to have a chat with how their 

support works. 

 

Our boys’ football team lost 0-3 to Great Crosby last night.  They 

were up against a very good side who were in top form.  Our team 

rallied in the second half, which was competitive and showed what we 

can do when we play up to our best.  Thanks to Mrs Morris for 

organising them and to Mr Hudson for refereeing the match. 

 

 

A message to the children from Mr McQueen 

 

Dear Children,  

It’s been lovely to see how well you have returned to school after the 

Easter holiday, eager to get on with your work in class and to play so 

well out on the playgrounds.  Keep this up.  What we all do every day 

at Ursuline is important for all of you, now and in the future.   

 

 

Forthcoming 

Events 

 
 

 

 

Tuesday evening 

24th – Friday 27th 

April Year 5 

Residential to Isle 

of Man.  

 
WEEK 

COMMENCING 14th 

May SATS week for 

Year 6.  

 
Tuesday 22nd May 

at 7:00pm-Meeting 

for new Reception 

Parents.  

 
Thursday 24th May 

at 2:00pm May 

Procession.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 
 

REMINDERS  

• Please do not bring dogs onto the playground at any time. We thank you for your co-operation 

in this matter.  

• Thank-you for keeping the youngsters off the playground equipment at the end of the day. It 

really can be tricky to stay safe, as the children are coming out of school, if other children are 

in that area.  

• Parents and carers have no entitlement to take holidays during term time. I can only approve 

these in exceptional circumstances. Applications should include a written description of the 

circumstances. Being taken out of school at any time is an obstacle to children making 

progress and should be avoided.  

• Please do not park on or stop at the yellow zig-zags during the times stated on the road side 

sign. It is both dangerous and irresponsible.  

• Remember to use the voluntary one way system in the mornings and at the end of the day.  

 

You can follow us on Twitter @ursulineprimary  

 
Mark McQueen  

Head Teacher 


